
To: All SEVIS Users 

Date: January 20, 2012 

Re: Maintenance for fmjfee.com 

Number: 1201-03 

 

Comments 

To comment on this Broadcast Message, please e-mail SEVP@dhs.gov with “Broadcast 

Message 1201-03 – Comment” entered in the subject line. 

General Information 

At or around 5 p.m. CST on Saturday, January 21, 2012, fmjfee.com will be down for 

approximately two hours for scheduled maintenance. During this time, the fmjfee.com website 

will display a maintenance page while the scheduled work takes place. The work will update new 

server information and allow time for testing. 

Upon completion of the scheduled maintenance, the functionality of fmjfee.com will return. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this scheduled work. 
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